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Tuesday 23rd July 2024    

  
  

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Wow, it’s that time of year again! The summer holidays are here!  

  

The team hope that all our families have a lovely, fun-filled summer holiday 

and keep safe. 
 

Reminders 
 

 Please make sure that all clothing is taken by Wednesday 24th July 1.30pm. 

 

 All fees should be up to date; reminders will go out throughout the summer. 

 

 Fees must be paid weekly, monthly or termly.  

 
£ 7.00 for the breakfast club and £16 for the Playcentre per day. 

 

 The last day of this term is Wednesday 24th July 2024.  

Playcentre will not operate on this day. 

 

 Summer Playcentre starts on the Thursday 25th July to Friday 30th August 2024. 

 

 Breakfast club and Playcentre will resume back on the 3rd September 2024. 

 

 Please ensure to let Deborah know your days for September 2024. 
 

 

 


